
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 9th December 2022 
Thank you to all the parents who came to this year’s Nativity. The children were 

amazing – we are SO proud of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   
   
 

 

English 
Leading up to Christmas we will be reading 
the poem ‘Twas the Night Before Christmas’ 
and ‘The Polar Express’. We will look at the 
poem and discuss its poetic style and 
language. We then move on to the Polar 
Express as inspiration for some descriptive 
writing about Christmas using the book and 
film, this week we pretended it was 
Christmas morning. 

 
Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
shape: 

- Investigating lines of symmetry in 2D 
shapes 

- Sorting 2D shapes 
- Identifying the features of 3D shapes 

 
This week, the whole school took part in a 
reading buddies session where the younger 
children shared a favourite Christmas book 
with an older child. 
 
This will be the last newsletter of 2022. 
Thank you for all your support over the last 
term, have a fun and happy festive period. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss Lindsay 

 
 

Dates 
Christmas lunch – Wednesday 15th 
December 
Christmas Service—Thursday 15th 
December at Christ Church.  
Last day of Autumn term – Friday 
16th December 
Christmas Break - 19th December 2022 
– 2nd January 2023 
Return to school—Tuesday 3rd 
January.  
Class Collective Worship – Wednesday 
21st June 2023 
 

Homework 
This week’s homework: 

- reading task to show 
understanding by drawing 
Xmas related pictures 

- spellings 
- Maths on 3D shape 

 
Once again, I have set a paper and 
online task for Maths – please choose 
your preferred option. For the paper 
task – children are to look for 2D 
shapes around their house or garden. 
They can either write them  or draw 
them in their homework book. Extra 
team points for those who find the 
most or the most interesting ones. 
 
Due to the Nativity – we are catching 
up with spellings so please look out for 
results in homework books. 
 
If your child doesn’t have wellies or 
gardening gloves in school please send 
these in next year, we will definitely 
need them in the Spring term. 
 


